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Dear Parents,   
Thank you for your support with     
remote learning, it has been lovely 
seeing the work uploaded onto 
TEAMS. I hope the children are          
enjoying the weekly meetings with 
their teachers and that they are using 
this as an opportunity to talk about 
their work and how they are managing. Hopefully everyone managed 
to access the meeting through the calendar invite on their child’s 
team. Please let us know in school if you are having difficulties. We 
hope the children are able to upload their work to share with their 
teacher in the work drop folders. It is a learning curve for everyone 
and we fully understand how hard you are all working during the 
pandemic. Hopefully this will not be for long and we can all be          
together again soon.  

 
Public Generosity 

We are all feeling overwhelmed by the generosity of the public and 
the kindness they have shown to wards out children. We have had 
over 300 brand new books bought for us and delivered to the school 
this week. We are currently preparing them all ready to go out to the 
children as a special home learning book to keep. We will let you 
know as soon as they are all ready for collection. A special thank you 
to Mr Grocott for advertising this on behalf of the school. Kindness 
is just what we all need at the moment when everyone is working so 
hard and under so much pressure.  
 



                                                                                                                    

 

We would like to share some of the lovely pieces of work completed by the children at home and at 

school: 

Well done to the creative children from Acer class who have 

been busy constructing 3D bees as part of their science work. 

They are very impressive.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lovely work completed by Sophie in KS1 

   

 

Lovely writing at home from Pippa in foundation  

                  

 

 

 

 

                    

 

 

Leaf art work completed at home by Riley in Maple Class.  

 

 

 



Stars  of the Week  
  We are delighted that we are still able to celebrate the children’s achievements in the star of the 

week assemblies. The assemblies take place  virtually for the children in school and we are able to 

record these to share with all of the children via TEAMS.  

A link will be placed on your child’s post page in their class team. If you click on the link then a 

notification e mail will be sent to school to enable the children to access the assembly. We hope 

everyone enjoys the celebration.                                                                                               

Each week there is a star of the week for children working in school and at home.   

Holly Class:  Blake and Isaac 

 

Willow Class: Pippa and Tate 

 

Elm Class: Bella and Bella 

 

Oak Class: Dominik and Emily 

                                                                                           

Cherry Class: Teddy and Joshua 

 

Beech Class: Zara and Alice 

 

Maple Class: Jessica  and Kason 

 

Poplar Class: Natalie and Ruben 

 

Acer Class: Archie and Alfie 

 

Cedar Class: Sara and Evie 

 

Hazel Class: Katie and Ashden 

We are all very proud of you.  


